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June Newsletter 

Family Friday 

The final Family Friday for this year 

will be on Friday 9th June.   The focus 

of Family Friday will be making photo 

frames.    

 

 

 

 

It is hard to believe we are in the last few weeks of the school year.  All the 

children have progressed and changed so much since September.   

For the last month we have lots of end of term treats planned.   

 

Thursday 29th June 

This will be the last day of term for 

our penultimate aged children.  The 

children will finish the year with a 

special treat. 
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We would like to give the pre-school children a lovely send off from Kylemore 

Nursery School and have planned a special farewell celebration on Friday 30th June 

2023. The session will be an opportunity to celebrate the pre-school aged children’s 

achievements in a short, relaxed session.   

 
Please Note: This is only for the children starting Primary 1 in September 2023. 
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Absences 

Please notify the school if your child is not attending nursery.  Please go to the school 

website www.kylemorenursery.co.uk.  Click on the Parents section and then select 

Absence.  Fill in the form and send to the school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Funds 

Thank you to those who have been contributing to our School Fund. This money pays for 

your child’s snack and visitors to nursery.  Please make sure you pay the remaining 

amount by 7th June.  If not sure check with Agnes or Hilary.   

Please ensure you are up to date with your payments. 

Stage 2 Applications 

 

Parents will be notified of 

their Stage 2 application on 

Tuesday 13th June. 

 

 

 

 

Suncream/Sunhats  

Ensure your child has suncream 

applied before nursery school and a 

sun hat to wear.  Please make sure 

hats are named.  

 

Stay safe in the sun    

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM 

If you have any concerns, please 

inform a member of the 

Safeguarding Team. 

 

 

 

 

Enrichment Visitors 

Final session of Socatots – Friday 2nd June 

Final session of Be Unique Dance and Drama – Wednesday 21st June 
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